

Memo: 2018-8

Date: November 19, 2018

To: AMHA Membership, Board, Staff, Appointed Positions, Team Officials

From: AMHA Board of Directors

Re: PCAHA Semi-Annual AGM update

Attentional AMHA Membership, Board, Staff, Appointed Positions, Team Officials:

Please be advised the AMHA attended the PCAHA Semi-Annual meeting on November 11 2018. The following is a list of items for formal notification.

- 1) Ineligible Team Officials Please be advised as another reminder, all Team Officials MUST have a Criminal Record Check completed before any contact with a team is permitted in any Team Official Capacity. The AMHA has had numerous teams this year warned about ineligible Team Officials. As of today, suspension and loss of points may occur. There has been a grace period to date with the change in Team Official requirements (New BC Hockey Policy that requires a Criminal Record Check to be completed prior to participating as a Team Official.
- 2) Referee Complaints An abnormally large number of referee complaints have been lodged this season direct to the PCAHA office. Just a reminder if you wish to file a formal complaint about a Referee your complaint MUST go through your Minor Hockey President. Referee complaints that are not supported by the President will not be heard.
- 3) Electronic Game Sheets Electronic Game Sheets are coming! Please review the PCAHA Memo on Electronic Game Sheets. It provides very good info, as well as resources for training, etc. You can click here, or visit the AMHA Bulletin/Memo Page. This program will be utilizing a BYOD (Bring your own device) methodology (see earlier noted memo for device options). The AMHA will not be supplying devices to teams for this program.

Regards,

AMHA Board of Directors